AMU-UA Merger

Task Force
In Agreement

. The. AMU-UA Academic Task
Force  jointly ' appointed by
Presidents John O. Picton and
Robert W. Hiatt to work toward a
merger should the proposed sale
of AMU be consummated has
reached agreement  on
recommendations concerning the
potential transfer of -AMU
students. }

It is reccommended that current
AMU students be accepted for
admission to. the University of
‘Alaska; it ‘is also recommended
that .current: AMU junior and
senior students be permitted to
graduate' under AMU. catalog
requirements, subject to
arrangements recommended . by
the furictional units as designated
by the task force and
subsequently approved.

In approving 'the
recommendations President Hiatt
indicated that the
implementation of .the
recommendation to permit AMU
juniors and senior to graduate
under AMU catalog requirements
would be subject to appropriate
funding.

B_oth President Hiatt - and
President Picton were pleased to
approve these recommendations -
so as to - facilitate student
academic planning



